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From: Caltrain

To: Board (@caltrain.com)

Subject: Ribbon Cutting Celebration POSTPONED: SSF Station Improvement Project
Date: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 1:55:42 PM

SOUTH SAN FRANCISCO STATION
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

RIBBON CUTTING CELEBRATION

POSTPONED

Due to the rise in COVID-19 and the Omicron variant, the South San Francisco
Station Improvement Project Ribbon Cutting Celebration has been postponed.
Originally to take place January 13, 2022, the event will be rescheduled for a later
date still to be determined. We look forward to celebrating this important safety
improvement project with you at that time. Until then,
we hope you stay healthy and well.

Caltrain | www.caltrain.com/SSF
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